
Dear KSUMB members, families, and friends, 

 Greetings from Wildcat Land! As impossible as it seems, the end of 
another great marching season is drawing closer. To celebrate the conclusion 
of the regular 2016 season, The Pride of Wildcat Land will be hosting their 
23rd annual Marching Band Family Luncheon followed by a free indoor 
concert featuring the 2016 Kansas State University Marching Band. 

 All members of the KSUMB, their family, and their friends are invited 
to attend. The day of the Family Luncheon is always a special one, with 
delicious food, great company, and outstanding music! The day will start at 
the Hilton Garden Inn where you will have lunch at 11:00 am with family 
and friends. Meals will cost $20.00 per person. At 3:00 pm, after lunch, an 
all band concert will be held at the Ahern Field House free for anyone to 
attend. 

 Please be advised that the Family Luncheon is NOT the same as the 
annual KSUMB band banquet. The band banquet, held on December 11th, 
2016, is exclusively for KSUMB members and others are not allowed to attend. 

To reserve your place at this special event, please fill out the attached 
reservation form and have it postmarked by November 7th, 2016. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Madison Degnan    Alec Mitchell 
Treasurer, Tau Beta Sigma   Treasurer, Kappa Kappa Psi 
Honorary Band Service Sorority  Honorary Band Service Fraternity 

If you have any questions about the band luncheon, please call the band office at 
(785) 532-3816 or e-mail Madison Degnan at mdegnan@ksu.edu 

Kappa Kappa Psi and Tau Beta Sigma is the Honorary Band Service Fraternity and Sorority. 
We are dedicated to serving the band, promoting the ideals of musical and personal 

excellence, and providing service to the community. 

Location 
Hilton Garden Inn 
410 S 3rd St, 
Manhattan, KS 

Venue 
Hilton Garden Inn 
Ballroom 11:00 am 

KSUMB Concert 
Ahern Field House 
3:00 pm

11:00 AM       November 27th, 2016 

23rd Annual KSUMB    
Family Luncheon

mailto:mdegnan@ksu.edu


Band Luncheon Reservation Form 

***Please postmark your reservation by November 7th, 2016*** 
Late reservations may not be accepted! 

Name:____________________________________________________________________________  

Phone Number: _________________________          E-mail:_______________________________ 

Name of your KSUMB Student(s):_____________________________________________________ 

Number of guests attending (must include KSUMB student if he/she is attending): ___________ 

Price per guest……………………………………………………………………………..…….$20.00 

Total Payment…………………………………………………………………………….$___________ 
(Reservation will not be made without full payment) 

Special Dietary Needs?  Gluten Free  Other:______________________________ 
          (circle) 
      Vegetarian 

**Payment must be received with reservation form in order to ensure a table** 

Mail your form and full payment to: 

KSUMB Family Luncheon 
KKY/TBS 
226 McCain Auditorium 
Manhattan, KS 66506 

PRIDE Merchandise 

Please note that all KSUMB merchandise will be available for purchase on the date of the luncheon 
(Nov. 27th, 2016). Make sure to bring checks, cards, or cash to purchase Pride of Wildcat Land  

t-shirts, hoodies, sweatpants, bumper stickers, ball caps, etc.  These items make great Christmas gifts! 

If you have any questions about the band luncheon, please call the band office at 
(785) 532-3816 or e-mail Madison Degnan at mdegnan@ksu.edu


